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A weekly e-newsletter from 
First United Methodist 

First 
       Light 

Reminders: 

Family Promise Feb. 16-22 
Sign up at the upstairs Connection Table if 
you can provide the evening meal to Family 
Promise one day during the week of 
February 16-22.  
 
Confirmation Classes 
Please contact the office by February 16th if 
you have a child at least 12 years old who 
would be interested in attending 
Confirmation Classes on Sunday afternoons 
in the spring. office@firstumcmuncy.org or 
570-546-8030  

February 9, 2025 
 

Sermon:   “Six Stone Jars”  
“Fill My Days with Meaning” 

       

Ecclesiastes 12:13                                                 
Luke 5:1-11                                                              

 

Keenagers 
February 19th  

12:00 pm 
Celebration Center. 

Change for Change Collection 
Thank you to everyone who participated 
in the Change for Change project.   To date 
we have received $1,539.61!  We will 
report to the congregation when we decide 
what mission partners will receive these 
funds. Thank you for being a blessing to 
others. 
~Mission and Outreach Committee 
 
*If you have not already done so, please turn in your collection 
cups as soon as possible.   

Hello Friends at Muncy UMC! 

We wanted to join Dr. Taty, the wife of 
Pastor Rudy of Sigo Vivo, in thanking you all 
so much once again for the super-generous 
contribution received from Muncy UMC for 
the Sigo Vivo activities center! (Christmas 
offering)  

Since the Christmas break, things are again 
in high gear!  We are meeting with lots of folks, sharing the 
gospel, discipling, running recovery groups, literacy groups, 
prison visits, pediatric therapy, and receiving visitors interested 
in our work, etc! 

May the Lord work mightily through his Spirit to restore 
identity in Him, and to break chains! 

We appreciate your support and prayers very much!! 

Bryan & Judy Hollinger 

Thank you to 
everyone who helped 
in any way with the 

Good ‘N Plenty turkey 
dinner on Wednesday 

evening.  We are 
especially grateful for 
those who stepped up 
and did extra to cover 
for folks who were ill.  
We served 400 takeout 

and 220 sitdown 
meals and heard all 

good reviews.  

THANK YOU!  


